
From: Summer Dashe <sdashe@chestv.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 4/7/2016 10:44:35 AM
Subject: WPDE ABC 15 Media Request

Hi there,
 
Summer Dashe here with WPDE ABC 15 out of Conway. I am hoping Gov. Haley might have just a few minutes for a 
quick phone interview today about the proposed bathroom bill.
 
My contact info is below. Thanks a bunch! Hope you’re having a fabulous day!
 
Summer Dashe
 
WPDE ABC 15 News
Weekend Morning Anchor/Reporter
C: (843) 742-9817
@SummerDashe
www.WPDE.com
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